
 

NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 

July 2, 2020 

9:00 AM (EST) 2360 RHOB and CISCO Webex  

 

TO:   Members, Subcommittee on Economic Growth, Tax, and Capital Access  

FROM:  Andy Kim, Chairman 

DATE:  Friday, June 26, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Economic Growth, Tax, and Capital Access 

hybrid hearing entitled “Supply Chain Resiliency,” has been rescheduled and will take place at 

9:00 A.M (EST) on Thursday, July 2, 2020. This hybrid hearing will take place in room 2360 of 

the Rayburn House Office Building. Members who wish to participate remotely may do so via 

Cisco Webex, information to be provided separately. 

During the economic disaster caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, many small firms were left 

vulnerable to severe global supply chain disruptions. As the U.S. economy recovers, it is 

important we take steps to ensure greater supply chain resiliency in the face of future disasters. 

Members will hear from small business owners and experts about steps the federal government 

can take to ensure more resiliency and focus on ways we can correct the vulnerabilities of small 

firms and utilize their strengths moving forward.   

Members of the public may view the hearing via live webcast available at 

smallbusiness.house.gov.  The webcast will not be available until the hearing starts.  

A staff briefing will be held at 4:00 P.M. (EST) on Monday, June 29, 2020 in Cisco Webex.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Matthew Bowman, Professional Staff Member 

for the Committee. 

 

 


